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MARIANNE CURTIS RECEIVES 2022 LEADER IN THE LAW’
AWARD FROM FLORIDA ASSOCIATION FOR WOMEN LAWYERS

June 23, 2022

Berger Singerman, Florida’s business law firm, is proud to announce Marianne Curtis has been selected as a
2022 “Leader in the Law” by the Florida Association for Women Lawyers (FAWL). She was recognized at the
organization’s in-person presentation at the Awards and Installation ceremony, on June 22nd at the Hilton
Bonnet Creek in Orlando during The Florida Bar Annual Convention.

The award recognizes FAWL members who have made meaningful contributions in their communities through
legal service or volunteer work, and who have provided a positive role model for fellow members. Honorees
are selected from a pool of candidates nominated by FAWL chapters around the state.
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